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On the 14th of October 2023, the students of The Bishop’s Co-Ed School, Undri
embarked on an exhilarating field trip to Diamond Adventure Park, located in the
picturesque vicinity of Lohegaon, Pune. The trip was organized by Team Adventure
Tours from Mumbai to provide students with an immersive experience of adventure
sports and team-building activities. A total of 167 students and 12 teachers went on
this field trip.

Amidst lush greenery and a refreshing atmosphere, the students delved into a series
of invigorating activities that fostered teamwork and personal growth.

Activities and Experiences:

1. Zipline Adventure: The students were thrilled as they soared through the sky
on the zipline, enjoying the rush of adrenaline and panoramic views of the park.

2. Archery: The students learned the art of archery, honing their focus and
precision under the guidance of experienced instructors.

3. Sky Rope Course: The challenging sky rope course tested the students' agility
and nerve, encouraging them to push their boundaries and conquer their fears.

4. Rock Climbing: The rock-climbing activity allowed the students to challenge
themselves physically and mentally, fostering resilience and determination.

5. Balancing Logs and Commando Crawl: The balancing logs and commando
crawl activities promoted coordination and strategic thinking, requiring the
students to navigate through obstacles with finesse and agility.

6. Treasure Hunt: The engaging treasure hunt activity encouraged the students
to work together, follow clues, and think critically to solve puzzles and find
hidden treasures within the park.

The students were treated to a delicious spread of nutritious and appetizing food,
catering to various dietary preferences. The culinary arrangements provided by the
park were appreciated by all, adding a delightful culinary experience to the adventure-
filled day.

The facilities at Diamond Adventure Park were well-maintained and equipped to ensure
the safety and comfort of all participants. The staff from Team Adventure Tours
exhibited commendable professionalism and a commitment to providing an engaging
and secure environment for the students.

We extend our gratitude to Our Principal, Mr Julian Luke, Our Headmaster, Mr Ralph
Russell, Our Headmistress, Mrs Melissa Fernandes for giving us this opportunity to go
on this field trip. Our special thanks to Team Adventure Tours from Mumbai for their
exceptional organization and facilitation of the event, ensuring a seamless and
enjoyable experience for all participants.

We express our heartfelt appreciation to our teachers Mrs Rebecca Benjamin, Mrs
Sayalee Katre, Mrs Pallavi Khodke, Mrs Sheetal Salvi, Mrs Deepali Kutpelli, Mrs Sarika
Thorat, Mrs Mrunalini Joshi, Ms Alisheeba Benjamin, Mr Satish Gutte, Mr Santosh
Salunkhe, Mr Nathoba Pande, Mr Ashok Raskar for coordinating the trip and to all the



students for their enthusiastic participation, exemplary behaviour, and positive spirit
throughout the day.

The field trip to Diamond Adventure Park was a resounding success, offering students
a holistic experience that combined adventure, learning, and camaraderie. The diverse
range of activities provided by Team Adventure Tours, combined with the picturesque setting
of the park, made for a memorable and enriching educational outing.

Report by: Mrs Rebecca Benjamin
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